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PHILADELPHIA ELECTRIC COMPANY.

NUCLEAR GROUP HEADQUARTERS

955 65 CHESTERBROOK BLVD, *

WAYNE, PA 19087 5691

(tll) 640 6000 '
,

i

January 8,-1991

Docket Nos.-50-352
i 50-353
3 -50-277-

50-278

License Nos. NPF-39
NPT-85

'

DPR-44
DPR-56

U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission,

: Attn Document control Desk'
Washington, DC 20555

I
Subject: Limerick Generating Station, Units 1 and 2-

2 Peach Bottom Atomic Power Station, Units 2 and-3
Installation of Emergency Notification System and
llealth Physics Network Capabilities at the Proposed
Combined Emergency Operations Facility |

Gentlemen:

This letter is being submitted to request that-the Nuclear
Regulatory Commission (NRC) make the appropriate arrangements to-

have the dedicated Emergency Notification System (ENS)-and-Health
Physics Network (llPN) system' installed at the proposed _ combined
Emergency Operations Facility (EOF) for Limerick _ Generating Station
(LGS) and Peach Bottom-Atomic Power Station (PBAPS),:which is to be
located in Coatesville, Pennsylvania.- ''

i

i By letter dated March 29, 1990, the-NRC approved' Philadelphia- I-

Electric Company's (PECo's) -request to . construct a_ new combined -EOF
for LGS and PBAPS adjacent.to:our existing--Coatesville Service
Enilding facility. The proposed Coatesville EOF'is currently under
design and is scheduled for completion by November, 1991.- We
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. U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission January 8, 1991 l
Document Control Desk Pace 2 ,
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understand that adequate lead time is necessary to ensure that ENS
and HPN capabilities will be available upon completion of our new

,

| EOF facility. Therefore, we would appreciate the NRC's aesistance
regarding the installation of these dedicated systems in order to

i

support our construction schedule.
1
4 If you have any questions, or require additional information,

please do not hesitate to contact us,
,

a

sincerely,yours,

|Y 4Cf/f S%
C. J. Beck
Manager
Licensing Section
Nuclear Engineering and Services

cc: W. T. Russell, Administrator, Region I, USNRC |
T. J. Kenny, USNRC, Senior Resident Inspector, LGS
J. J. Lyash, USNRC, Senior Resident Inspector, PBAPS,
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